
 

From: Edwin Acosta <   

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 12:12 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0327 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

To whom it may concern  

We the Property Owners: Colin Acosta, Janet Acosta, Edwin Acosta 

of # 32  Foxacre Row Brampton Ontario L6V3P5. 

 

Have NO Objection on the application # A-2024-0327 at 24 Foxacre Row. 

 

We also give authorization to post our correspondence on the agenda. 

 

 Thanks. 

 

 


